
Happy New Year Upward Bound! We hope you are enjoying the last few days of your winter break. Reminder

that tutoring resumes on Monday, January 8th. As we jump back in, we will be working with our seniors to

complete their FAFSA in preparation for our workshop on the 20th.

See you next week! 

-Marley & Kenny 

Important Dates 

 1/8 Tutoring resumes

1/13 Saturday Tutoring + Sierra Club Workshop 

1/15 No School (Granite + SL SD)

1/20 Saturday Tutoring + FAFSA Workshop

Event Updates 



We had the best time ice skating at the Gallivan Center! Shout out to the SSS students that joined. Thank you for
your participation as we ended the year UB! 

Spring College Tour - Portland, OR



The Spring College Tour application is open! Reminder: Juniors receive priority, then Sophomores. Spots are
determined by participation and grades. 

The application will close January 20, 2024 at 11:59 pm. Make sure to submit it on time!

Apply Now

FAFSA Update 

The 2024-2025 FAFSA Form has been officially soft launched. What does this mean? 

The FAFSA form will be available for short periods of time, as the site pauses for maintenance and technical
updates. If completed, you can check the status of your FAFSA form on the studentaid.gov website in late
January. School information will also be released then. 

Upward Bound will host a FAFSA workshop on January 20th with more details on the new form. 

More Information

https://utahsa.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0ugH6GoFBwxO4Bg
https://studentaid.gov/announcements-events/fafsa-support


Questions?

Kenny Quintanilla 

Upward Bound Program Manager 

801.581.7188

Marley Dominguez 

Upward Bound Program Coordinator 

801.581.7188

Email Kenny

Email Marley

Don't forget to follow us on social media!
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